
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Newsletter – OCTOBER 2023 

 

COMMITTEE MEETING 
The next Committee meeting will be held Tuesday 

17th October at 6:30pm. All Welcome! 
 
 

OPEN DAY THANKS 
A big thank you to all the volunteers and staff for 
organising a great Open Day! The cake stall was 
also a great success, thank you to the families 
who donated! A big thank you also to Hayley who 
has been making all our flyers!  
 
 

HOLIDAY IMPROVEMENTS 
 
Over the holidays all the lights in the centre were 
replaced with new LED battens, 42 of them! Thank 
you to the committee for organising this much 
needed improvement. This was completed with 
our centre viability funding.  
 
Also over the holidays Kylies parents revamped 
the front garden as you walk in the gate! Thank 
you so much for this, it looks great.  If anyone also 
notices any plants that might need to be watered, 
please feel free to get the hose and give them 
water with the hot weather approaching.  
 
We also now have an EFTPOS terminal thank you 
to Erin our Vice President for organising this!   

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

2024 ENROLMENTS 
Enrolments for 2024 have commenced. We still 
have some spaces if you or someone you 
know has a child turning 4 by 30th June 2024 
please let them know to contact us to get their 
child enrolled.  
 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 
Towards the end of Term 3 we received some 
very generous donations from local businesses 
and Kindy families to go towards the Christmas 
raffle. A HUGE THANKS to these businesses 

for their contributions and we encourage you to 
support these amazing businesses during the 
upcoming festive season.  See Flyer below.  
Donations are still being taken until the 11th 

October.  
Tickets on sale from the 16th October for $1. 

 
 

DATE KINDY EVENT 
THURS 5th Oct B&D Fire drill -complete 
TUES 10th Oct A&C Fire drill  
WEDS 11th Oct Last day for raffle donations 
MON 16th Oct Raffle tickets on sale 
TUES 17th Oct Committee Meeting 6:30pm 

TBA Lockdown drill  
TBA Lockdown drill  

TUES 7th Nov Music & Stories from Africa 
performance 

THURS 9 Nov Music & Stories from Africa 
performance 

  
  

SAT 18th Nov End of Year Celebration 
Party  

THURS 7th Dec Last day of Term  
FRI 8th Dec Pupil Free day  

Western Suburbs Kindergarten Assoc. Inc. 



SCHOLASTIC BOOKCLUB 
 
Look out for Issue 7 coming soon to pockets.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FUNDRAISING AT KINDY 
 
GRILL’D COMMUNITY MATTERS 
During the Month of September we had a token jar 
in our name at the Fairfield store. We were runner 
up for the month! Thanks to the community and 
families who may have dined at Grill’d. Thank you 
to Hayley for organising this fundraiser. We find 
out how much we receive later in the month.  
 
 
ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS (digital version 
only) - 20% from every digital membership sold 
comes back to the Kindy towards the fundraising. 
 You can purchase your digital membership by 
following this link: 

https://subscribe.entertainment.com.au/fundrai
ser/9n43415 

CONTAINERS FOR CHANGE 
Western Suburbs Kindergarten is registered as a 
charity for the Containers for Change Scheme.  If 
you collect and return the bottles and would like to 
donate the funds to a charity pleased consider our 
Kindy.   
Our Scheme ID is C10074167. 
 
 
 
 

STUCK ON YOU LABELS 
Is it time for a new drink bottle or lunch box? 
Maybe you’ve run out of labels for all your 
child’s items? WSK has an online fundraising 
code for Stuck On You. Put 
WSKTOWNSVILLE in as the fundraising code 
at the checkout and you will be supporting 
WSK fundraising at no extra cost! Check out 
Stuck on You for all your personalised labels. 
_____________________________________ 
 
We had a small visitor today in the back yard. 

A baby carpet python. Thanks to Jo for 
attending quickly. It will be released in 

vegetation down at Ross River. 
 

  
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
OFFICE HOURS 

Monday, Tuesday 
Thursday, Friday 8.30am 

to 12.30pm 
Closed Weds 



 

 


